Sent:  17/05/2020 1:37:30 PM

Proposed development, Application no DA2020/043, Address Lot1 DP847020 9-11
Birdwood Ave Collaroy

Subject:
To Whom it May Concern;

This email is in support of the proposed development listed above.

We have reviewed the plans and note the development is well designed, its a quality building, blends into the
neighbourhood, has greatly improved the views at the front of our block, good space between the boundaries
and well landscaped.

Also the developers have been consultative in approach to the development.

Regards,

Ray and Tracey Brown

Unit 6, 7 Brissenden Ave Collaroy.
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